
STEPHEN MINISTRY NEEDS YOU 
Do you have gifts for caring, encouragement, and listening? If so, please 
prayerfully consider becoming a Stephen Minister. Stephen Ministers 
provide confidential emotional and spiritual support and care to people 
who are going through a difficult time, such as divorce, grief, 
hospitalization, unemployment, terminal illness, relocation, chronic 
illness, or loneliness. Recent illnesses and moves affecting our Stephen 
Ministry team have left several openings. 
 
Training sessions to become a Stephen Minister are being offered through 
our Stephen Ministry network on Saturday mornings during February and 
March. Location has not been determined yet, but it will be at one of the 
local churches. For more information about the class or to find out more 
about becoming a Stephen Minister, email StephenMinistry@stmarks-
elca.org. To see what a difference you can make by becoming a Stephen 
Minister, view one or more testimonial videos found on the St. Mark’s 
Stephen Ministry web page link: 
http://www.stmarks-elca.org/stephen-ministry/. 
 


